
A delegation of teachers and students representing Dept. of Accounting in Shatt 

Al-Arab University College visited The Cancer-Specialized Hospital for Children 

in the city of Basra on Tuesday 8-6-2021. Material and moral gifts were 

presented to the children to show feelings of love and care towards them. Their 

families expressed happiness for that initiative which helped their children a lot. 

Also, director and staff of the hospital thanked the visitors and praised what 

Shatt Al-Arab University College was constantly doing to support this hospital. 

 

   


